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Rangoli Kolamidum (from left) with Dr Tan Wu Meng, Member of Parliament (MP) of Jurong GRC,   

Jamiyah's 'Project Happiness' has created a Deepavali atmosphere in the home of a low-income family. 

Helping low-income families of all faiths during festivals such as Eid al-Fitr, Christmas, Deepavali, and Chinese 
New Year, this joyous programme leads them to celebrate with joy and happiness during the festive season. 

Residents of the Jamiyah Halfway House, also known as Darul Islah, enjoy engaging in such charitable activities 
to promote racial and religious harmony and to delight others. For this year’s Deepavali, five disadvantaged 
families were nominated. The family of Ms Komathy d/o Somasundaram was one of them. She was selected 
based on the condition of her home and her needs. 

The Darul Islah team visited Ms Komathy's house, painted, cleaned and replaced the house with new items in a 
single week. New sofas and chairs have been added to the home. 

Mr Tharman Shanmugaratnam, Senior Minister and Coordinating Minister for Social Policies was the special 
guest when the renovated house was handed over to Ms Komathy yesterday. He was accompanied by Dr Tan 
Wu Meng, a Member of Parliament (MP) for Jurong GRC. 

Ms Komathy shared that this is the first time her house is decorated before Deepavali. The Darul Islah team 
hopes that the project will give a festive feeling to Ms Komathy. 

Mr Tharman Shanmugaratnam, Senior Minister and Coordinating Minister for Social Policies, Dr H.M.  
Saleem, Vice President-I of Jamiyah Singapore, and Ms. Yap Su-Yin, CEO of Tan Chin Tuan Foundation. 
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